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 WORK SESSION OF THE GREENBELT CITY COUNCIL held Wednesday, December 9, 

2009,  for the purpose of reviewing the Standing Rules of the City Council.  

Mayor Davis called the meeting to order at 9:22 p.m.  It was held in the Senior Classroom of the 

Community Center. 

PRESENT WERE: Councilmembers Konrad E. Herling, Emmett V. Jordan, Leta M. Mach, 

Silke I. Pope, Edward V. J. Putens, Rodney M. Roberts and Mayor Judith F. Davis.   

STAFF PRESENT WERE: Michael P. McLaughlin, City Manager; Robert A. Manzi, City 

Solicitor; and Cindy Murray, City Clerk.   

ALSO PRESENT WERE:  Bill Orleans 

Council reviewed the Standing Rules document.  A number of procedural and editorial changes 

were proposed.  Additionally, a number of required changes in the document related to the 

recent increase in the size of Council from five to seven members were identified.  Staff will 

revise the document and bring back to Council in January.     

Other Business 

Council discussed assignments for the Council of Governments boards and committees.   

The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 p.m. 

                                                                        Respectfully submitted, 

  

                                                                        Cindy Murray 

                                                                        City Clerk 

 


